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Overview

Returning Student Registration 
July 22, 2022

Recent progress
● 5,826 students have registered for 

the 2020-21 school year
● This is 73% of our total returning 

students based on last year’s 
enrollment

Biggest gains
Athens and Price are nearly at 100%

One of our larger elementary campuses, 
Benavides Elem.=88%



Overview

Head Start Registration 
July 22, 2022

Recent progress
● A total of 262 Head Start students 

have been registered in Skyward



Overview

Returning Student Registration 
July 22, 2022

Gains
From the start of our summer break, 
campuses have made substantial gains 
despite school closures and the added 
challenge of social distancing.  



Student Registration 
Progress 

● Individual campuses have consistently reached 
out to guardians with pending registration files 
for next school year.

● Enrollment Task Force has held registration 
drives at various campuses and at central 
locations throughout out attendance zones

● Offered chromebooks, WiFi hot-spots, and 
one-on-one assistance for parents to register 
their students in convenient locations 
throughout the school district.



Next steps
Returning Students 
● Campuses will schedule time before the start of the school year for guardian to register. This will be done by 

following all CDC and local health guidelines.

● Returning Student Registration- Campuses will continue to provide support for parents with the process of 
registration in Skyward via in-person or remote. 

New Students
● New Student Registration- Curbside registration for new student families that require assistance. Alternatively, 

guardians will be given the option to send documentation electronically. This will be done by following all CDC 
and local health guidelines.

● New Student Registration- When all documentation is complete parents will be notified via phone or email and 
an appointment will be scheduled with the counselor in order to finalize their schedule. Students and parents 
will have the option of a phone call or google hangout. 



Goals for beginning of 
the school year

1. 100% of returning students 
registered for the new school 
year.

2. All guardians choosing their 
instructional path for the 
2020-21 school year as part of 
the registration process

3. Increase district-wide 
enrollment counts


